
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families 

 

Festival of Music 

On Saturday, 12 of our students will be performing on stage at the 

Festival Theatre as part of the Public Primary Schools’ Festival of 

Music. The Primary Schools’ Festival of Music, an official state icon, is 

a public school-based music education program which is a 

collaboration between the Department for Education and the 

SAPPS Music Society.  

 

With its genesis in 1891 as the Thousand Voice Choir, our program 

has been an integral part of South Australian life and stands as an 

official State Icon. The program reaches thousands of primary and 

secondary students annually and allows students opportunities to 

perform at prestigious venues, such as the Adelaide Festival Theatre. 

There are Festival Choirs in over 300 schools across South Australia, 

as well as Orchestras and Performance Troupes in metropolitan 

Adelaide. 

We cannot wait to watch our students perform and our Choir would 

not have been possible without the dedication of our Performing 

Arts teacher Ms Laura who spent hours rehearsing, organising and 

preparing for the outstanding performance.  We wish all our 

students the very best of luck on their performance. 

 

Public Holiday 

Please see the letter in this newsletter from our Chief Executive, Mr 

Martin Westwall in regards the one off Public Holiday next Thursday, 

22nd September to mark the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth 

II. 

 

Uniform Reminder 

As the warmer months are approaching we are reminding families 

that all students need to be in correct school uniform. As per our 

Uniform Policy we ask children to wear a school shirt with logo/or 

navy shirt, navy shorts, skirts or pants, summer dress with a navy 

jacket/jumper. School shoes or sneakers are the best choice for 

physical activity.  

 
 Robyn McLachlan 

Principal 

 

 

Newsletter #10 

Term 3, Week 8  

 

Upcoming Events From the Leadership Team 

17 Sept Festival Choir 

22 Sept PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

30 Sept   Terrific Kids Assembly 

30 Sept    Early Dismissal @ 2:00pm  

      End of Term 

 

Principal: Robyn McLachlan 

Deputy Principal:  Silvia McMullen 

Wellbeing Leader: Cuc Doan 

Literacy Co-ordinator: Kasey Bleasdale 

Business Manager: Eileen Hullstrung 



  



 

Self-regulation is learning about your own feelings and emotions, understanding how and 

why they happen, recognising them (and those of others), and developing effective 

ways of managing them. When children and young people learn to self-manage their 

emotions, they feel more confident, capable and in control. 

We had to stay in control and be very focussed in use the pipette correctly. Drop by drop 

we needed to add the coloured water to the test tube.  

We had to be the Boss of our own body and concentrate on what we were doing.  

When we came to school we were very excited as it was Pyjama day. We had to stay 

calm, not be embarrassed and be in control all day to focus on our learning. 

  

Book Week Celebrations Pudna - Self-Regulation 

You have to be super careful and then you 

are in control.       By Reyan 
I did not get frustrated. By Khe-Sanh 

I am being slow and adding little drops. 

By Kayden 

I had to be in control to make green with 

yellow and blue.       By Isaac 



 

I had to add the water slowly and focus on what I 

was doing.      By Ayaan 

I used the pipette to make colours like green, purple 

and orange.        By Shanielle 

I added one by one drops. I had to be in control.  

I loved doing it.       By Charlie 

Being in control means you have to sit down, not 

fiddle and concentrate on what you are doing.  

By Emmett 


